HB 2510 -- NONPROFIT SEWER COMPANIES

SPONSOR: Phillips

This bill stipulates that nonprofit sewer companies may be included
in the classification of sewer companies eligible to accept the
transfer of wastewater systems from a homeowner's association even
if a restrictive covenant fails to explicitly mention nonprofit
sewer companies because they are a newer form of corporate
organization that may not have existed when restrictive covenants
were drafted.



